
         Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

  Community Alert 
Alert# P16-2-005CA

                                                                    January 23, 2015 
 

Wanted for Burglary 
004th District (South Chicago) 

 
 
About This Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the South Chicago (004th) District of a recent increase in 
reported burglaries in the 7700 block of South Kingston.  In each incident, the offender(s) made 
forced entry to the locations via the front or rear door and proceeded to remove property contained 
therein. 

 
Locations of Occurrence: 

• 7700 block of South Kingston Avenue on January 7, 2016 at 1:00 p.m. 

• 7700 block of South Kingston Avenue on January 21, 2016 at 5:00 a.m. 

• 7700 block of South Kingston Avenue on January 21, 2016 between 7:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 

• 7700 block of South Kingston Avenue on January 21, 2016 between 7:00 a.m. - 5:40 p.m. 
 
About The Offender: 
A male, black believed to be 16 to 23 years of age, approximately 6'00" and 160 lbs. 

 
Safety Tips: 

• Be aware of this situation and alert other residents in the area about these crimes. 

• If confronted by the offender, attempt to remain calm. 

• Notify a neighbor, friend, or relative, if you are planning to be out of town. 

• Maintain records of property serial numbers. 

• Ensure access to the building is only granted to authorized visitors and that fellow tenants 
adhere to strict policy of not buzzing in  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people including 
any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
If you have any information about these incidents please call:  

Area South Property Crimes Unit at 312-747-8273 
Reference RD#s HZ-10716, HZ-123551, HZ-123617, HZ-123698 


